
What does this move mean for the current congregation? 

Is Market Common Community Church affiliated with the previous
congregation of the building we are moving into? 

When will services begin at the new building?

Why did we change our name to
 Market Common Community Church?

Why are we moving? 

How did Market Common Community Church fund the
sale for the new building?

Have a question you don’t see listed here? 
Feel free to email us at marketcommoncc@outlook.com 

Our congregation can expect to see a few changes in the coming days as it
pertains to updating our new name and logo across platforms. Our mission,

values and beliefs as a congregation remain the same as they have always been:
Obey the Great Commandment and fulfill the Great Commission by loving God

supremely and loving our neighbors fanatically.

Six years ago we started Coastal Life Community Church out of General
Robert H. Reed Rec Center with a vision of being a church plant in the Market
Common area that could reach people for Jesus! The opportunity to purchase

the location came and we made settlement in April of 2025. 

We want to make it easy for the Market Common community 
(and the Myrtle Beach area in general!) to find us in our new spot. We

believe our new name will simplify the search for a new church home for
locals and tourists alike.

Market Common Community Church has zero ties or relations to
the previous tenants of the location. 

Our church started a building fund shortly after our launch in 2019.  In the fall of
2023 we began a capital giving campaign that continues to the present day.

Along with our campaign, we have a supporter who has assisted several church
plants in the area and has helped make this purchase possible for us.

Stay tuned!  We will provide updates through our social media
on renovations...
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